

Melba School District #136

P.O. Box 185, 511 Broadway, Melba, ID 83641 Phone 208-495-1141 Fax 208-495-1142

April 10, 2023

Dear Parents,

As we near the end of the 2022-2023 school year, I wanted to inform you of an exciting new Back to School registration online program.

Starting this fall, the 2023-2024 school year, you will be asked to fill out the back-to-school paperwork online in Power School Parent Portal.

To do the online paperwork, you will need to have log in credentials for the Power School Parent Portal.

If you have more than one child, this paperwork will need to be done for each child. Each child, Kindergarten-12th grade, has an Access ID and Access Password that you will need. If you have not signed up for Parent Access and need this information or if you have any questions, please contact the building secretaries.

Please make sure your email address is up to date with your child's school. Then watch your email at the end of July for additional information about completing the online paperwork.

If you have any questions, please contact your building secretaries.

Thank you,

Sherry Ann Adams Superintendent